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                                                 [redacted]
                                                       9/8/39
A Chara,
             Thank you very much for your
letter.
               I have got in touch with Clif
Murphy, Mr Lundon and Fathers Frost and Ryan.
I think that the Church Hall at Barnes
will be available for the first meeting.
               I'll follow up the people you
suggest and try and get something definite
for you before Sunday.
                                      In haste,
                                        All the best,
                                  Desmond Hennessey
                     
